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What is the purpose of this Notice? 
 
This is our Trust’s Privacy Notice which is intended to provide you with information about 
how and why we process parent information. It is also intended to provide you with other 
information which is required under the UK General Data Protection Regulation (the 
retained EU law version of the General Data Protection Regulation (EU) 2016/679) (GDPR) 
and the Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA). The GDPR and DPA contain the key laws relating to 
data protection. 
 
It is important to the Trust, and a legal requirement, that we are transparent about how we 
process parent information. As a Trust that processes parent information, we are known as 
a “data controller”. This means that we collect and use personal information for specified 
purposes which this Privacy Notice has been designed to tell you about. 
 
The Data Protection Officer 
 
The school has an appointed Data Protection Officer (DPO), HY Education, who can be 
contacted in writing at HY Education, 3 Reed House, Hunters Lane, Rochdale, OL16 1YL or by 
telephone on 0161 543 8884 or by email (DPO@wearehy.com). The DPO is responsible for 
dealing with data protection issues within the school and you can contact the DPO should 
you wish to discuss any issues or concerns that you have about data protection.     
 
What categories of parent information do we collect? 
 
The types of parent information that we collect include: 
 

¶ Parent names 

¶ Date of birth 

¶ Unique National Insurance number 

¶ Contact details  

¶ CCTV images 
 
We may also receive some information from our Local Authority, other schools and the DfE. 
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Why is it lawful to collect this parent information? 
 
As a school, we are subject to a wide range of laws which we must comply with, including 
maintaining contact with individuals with parental responsibility for our pupils.  To comply 
with these laws, we only process personal information as far as is necessary to meet those 
obligations. We also process some of the information described in this privacy notice to 
carry out public tasks vested in us to effectively manage the school. 
 
Some types of personal information are regarded as more sensitive under the GDPR and 
referred to as being a ‘special category’ of personal information. We are unlikely to process 
this type of information in relation to parents.  
 
Who will we share parent information with? 
 
Those who we may share parent information with include the following: 
 

¶ Our local authority 

¶ The Department for Education (DfE) 

¶ Other education providers 

¶ Multi
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